LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

ERRATUM

In November issue of this journal, the article titled “Postoperative Acute Respiratory Distress Syndrome After Lung Resection” (Arch Bronchoneumol.
2007;43:623-7), by Francisco Gandia Martinez et al, included a mistake in the listed authors. The fourth author should be Dr Ifiigo Martinez Gil,
of the Servicio de Medicina Intensiva of the Hospital Clinico Universitario de Valladolid, Spain.
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